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Please support the Private Forest Accord in the Oregon Department of Forestry 

Budget (Senate Bill 5521). Without a federally funded Private Forest Accord Habitat 

Conservation Plan (HCP) by 2027, the new rules would revert to outdated standards 

that failed to protect clean water and salmon habitat.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mary Lou Emerson 


